
Feedback on Accessibility Improvements 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide some feedback 

regarding the accessibility of our recent email newsletters. 

Positive Aspects 

• The use of clear headings makes it easy to navigate through the content. 

• Alt text for images was informative and descriptive. 

Areas for Improvement 

• Consider using higher contrast colors for text and background to enhance readability. 

• Include a text-only version of the newsletter for those using screen readers. 

Thank you for your attention to these matters. Improving our accessibility is essential to reaching 

a wider audience and ensuring that everyone can engage with our content. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


